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November 7, 2024 

 
Dear Brothers,  

I am excited to share some important news regarding Masonicare’s continued growth and our 
commitment to expanding our reach across Connecticut. We have entered into an agreement to 
acquire Atria Greenridge Place, a 108-unit senior care community in Rocky Hill, CT. This acquisition 
will enable us to broaden the impact of Masonicare’s mission and extend our continuum of care to 
more seniors in need. We anticipate that the acquisition will be finalized by December of this year. 

Bringing Greenridge Place into the Masonicare family is a significant step forward for our 
organization. Once the acquisition is complete, the community will be renamed Masonicare at 
Greenridge Place, offering residents and staff access to our award-winning programs and services. 
Our focus during this transition is to ensure that residents continue to receive the high-quality care 
they expect, while enhancing their experience with the expanded services and support that 
Masonicare is known for. 

In the coming months, we will be working closely with Greenridge Place team members to integrate 
them into the Masonicare organization, while staying true to our core values and culture. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for us to extend our footprint and continue providing exceptional care to 
seniors across the state. 

As we move forward with this exciting expansion, Masonicare remains deeply committed to our 
mission of compassionate, resident-centered care. This acquisition strengthens our ability to serve 
more seniors while enhancing our existing operations across all Masonicare communities. 

I remain grateful for the ongoing support we receive from the Masonic Family. Our partnership has 
enabled Masonicare to accomplish great things. I look forward to updating you as we welcome 
Greenridge Place into the fold. 

Yours fraternally, 

 

Bro. Jon-Paul (JP) Venoit 
President and CEO, Masonicare 


